

June 25, 2026

Attn: Sue Andrews Hazel Heights Residents Association 5259 Giacco Crt. Mississauga, ON L5M 2C6

Dear Sue.

We are thankful for the recent donation of 135 pounds of food from Hazel Heights Residents Association to Food Banks Mississauga. Right now, this gift is hard at work making life brighter for children, families, seniors and other neighbours facing hunger in Mississauga.

Hazel Heights Residents Association is helping neighbours like Samantha get the nutritious food they need to live a healthy and happy life.

> "It was like a dark day, and then suddenly I was able to see the sun. I do not even know how to show my appreciation."

Thank you again for standing with us and lending a hand to those who need it most. You've proven how one simple act can have a lasting impact for a neighbour in need in our community.

With much gratitude,

Meghan Nicholls, CFRE Chief Executive Officer

meghanhicholls.